
important  dates…  

Parents meet ing  

Week beginning 8th & 
15th July  

 

Week beginning 2nd & 
9th December  

Parent ’s forum:  

8th July  

9th September  

 Newsletter 
Bluebell Room    

This month we will be growing seeds. We 

will be talking about the different size and 

colour of seeds. We will also do flower print-

ing and read about plants and flowers 

Parent Partnership: Please involve your child when you are 

planting seeds at home 

EYFS Link -  Communication and Language, Personal, Social 

and Emotional Development,, Physical Development,         

Understanding the World 

Tulip Room  

We will be learning  and exploring the   

garden and park with a magnifying glass 

to look at insects and count how many we 

can see. We will be using insect stamp prints and learn more 

about the insects on the computer 

Parent Partnership: Go out and explore with your child and 

take photos. Mark make and bring to nursery 

  EYFS Link -  Communication & Language, 

Understanding the World, Mathematics, Ex-

pressive, Arts and Design 

Sunflower Room  1  

This month we will be learning about people 

who help us. We will be talking about      

dentists, doctors, firefighters, police etc and how they help. 

We will be introducing new words to expand the children’s 

vocabulary. 

Parent Partnership: Please read books to your children and 

talk about your experiences at the doctors and dentist 

EYFS Link— Communication & Language, Understanding the 

World, Literacy 

 

 

 

Inset  days 2019 

Friday 31st May 

Friday 30th August 

Tuesday 29th October 

 

 

 

We would l ike to     
welcome baby J iyan  
l i t t le  brother  to Jheel  
and baby  Ka ylen l i t t le  
brother  to  Tyan.  We 
send our  hear t fe l t  
w ishes to  the  new 
mums and dads f rom 
al l  a t  Ghanshyam 
Nursery  



 

    

 The policy of the month is:   

Children’s attendance policy (Please 

see attached sheet) 

Health & Safety 

A reminder to all parents/carers about 

the importance of not bringing in NUTS 

into the nursery. We have a child with a 

severe allergy and must not come into 

contact with NUTS at all. Please can 

parents ensure that children are not tak-

ing Prashad from the Mandir and bring-

ing this to the Nursery. 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Contact  

Please can all parents ensure they 

have the nursery mobile number 

stored in their phone  

The number is 07722574698/ 0208909 

9389 option 1 

All emails to the nursery should go 

to enquiries.gns@sksst.org  

 

 

 

 Sunflower 2 

This month we will be talking about caterpillars, frogs 

and honey bees their life cycles and habitats.       

Children will be carrying out various activities such 

as drawing, cutting and sticking the from various life          

cycle stages. 

EYFS Link—Communication & Language,  Expres-

sive, Arts and Design  Understanding the World,     

Literacy 

Parent Partnership: To talk to children about the life 

cycles of caterpillars, frogs and honey bees. Please 

help your child to draw the life cycle and bring to 

nursery  

Emergency contacts: 

Can I remind all parents to ensure that you are      

providing the nursery with the correct contact num-

bers and names for all adults who can pick up your 

child in an emergency. We are unable to send the 

children home with anyone that you have not author-

ised us to do so. 

We have a WOW board in the reception area. We 

would like you to bring pictures or work or anything 

that your child may have done that made it a “wow” 

moment. . Looking forward to    

receiving lots of “wow”  work!!! 

 

 

Children Leaving for School 

Many of your children would have received their first 

choice of school.  To make the transition easier, 

please talk to your children about their new school, 

what uniform they will be wearing and the types of 

food they will be eating. We will also be planning    

activities in the nursery to ensure a smooth          

transition. Please note that 1 months’ notice is        

required for your child leaving Ghanshyam Nursery 

Safety Notice 

When using the Temple car park please park be    

considerate when you are parking your car.        

Some parents are using up double parking spaces 

when    parking. We are very fortunate that we have 

parking facilities available for us, please do not 

abuse it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Veer—3 

Sneh—2 

Devina—2 

 



Children’s attendance policy 

 

   At Ghanshyam Nursery School we believe good attendance is essential if children are to be settled and take full advantage of  

the learning and development opportunities available to them.  

 

   At a young age continuity and consistency are important contributors to a child's well-being and progress. Also we believe     

regular  ar attendance at nursery can set good practice for statutory school. 

 

Our aim is: 

 - to create a culture in which good attendance is 'normality' and valued 

- To value the individual and be socially and educationally inclusive 

- To be consistent in implementation of our policy and procedures 

 

All parents are made aware of the importance of regular attendance prior to entry and of the importance of collecting children 

on time. Our child collection procedure outlines our practice if a child is not collected from nursery. 

The nursery collates and monitors attendance information for all children each half term in line with safeguarding good       

practice. 

 

All parents are made aware that they must phone the nursery if their child will be absent, and let us know of any holidays that 

they may be going on. If not contact is made by the parents, the nursery manager will call the home by 11.00 am each day to 

find out why the child failed to make it into nursery. In the manager’s absence, the deputy manager must ensure that this    

happens.  

 

Children’s absences are recorded in the register and the record table in completed daily in the office.     

 

If we have any concerns with a child’s attendance, our first instance would be to speak to the parents and try to support the 

family with and help and advice that they may need.  

 

If the child’s attendance did not improve, we would seek advice from other professionals such as a health visitors or GP. This 

may help with trying to find out what the problems or issue may be. 



May Events 

 

Friday 10th May – Teddy bear picnic – bring your own teddy bear 
– No uniform 

 
 

 

Friday 24th May – Jungle Theme – dress up in your favourite       
jungle animal    

 

 

 

Bank holiday –Monday 6th & 27th May – Nursery will be closed on 
these days 

 

 


